Advent Masses Update

Wednesday 3rd December 2014
Dear Parents/ Guardians,

As we journey towards Christmas, the children and staff at school are busying themselves with preparations for this joyous celebration. Prayer, Liturgy and Mass is a crucial part of this preparation, and as such we will be sharing a whole-school preparation Mass for Advent, lead by Y6, at 9:30am tomorrow (Thursday 4th December 2014). Apologies that this was (in error) omitted from last week’s newsletter. 
We will also be celebrating whole-school Mass at 9:30am on Thursday 18th December 2014. After Mass we would like to invite all parents, family and friends of the school back to the school hall to enjoy a warm drink and mince pie while we draw the prizes for this year’s raffle.
As you already know, we will then be sharing our ‘Carols by Candlelight’ service later that day, at 5pm in church. This promises to be a wonderfully spiritual event, especially with the support of as many pupils, families and friends as possible. Pupils are expected to be seated (with their classes) by 4:45pm in full school uniform. A donation of £1 will be collected that day at school, to cover the cost of the candles and add to our ‘Friends of St Mary’s’ Advent fundraising.
As with every church celebration, all are welcome to attend and partake in both Advent Masses and the Carols by Candlelight service. 
Wishing you all an invigorating and holy Advent.
Yours sincerely,
Mr J Wheatley.
Deputy Headteacher
